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Brian Schultz

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 11:48 AM
To: 'LCAI.FINANCE@CITYOFBARTOW.NET'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 17872)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing, because it should have been filed directly with the Office of Industry Development and Market 
Analysis (IDM).  As a convenience, a copy has been forwarded to IDM/Mtenga, Regis, and Vogel.  For future 
reference it is unnecessary to e-file or send a copy of this data request to the Office of Commission Clerk. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis 
at:  MMtenga@psc.state.fl.us or DRegis@psc.state.fl.us or by phone at (850) 413-7160. 
 




